Haxtun Corn Festival Quilt Show coming up

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

High Plains Heritage Quilters are reminding all quilters to get busy and round up or finish their
new quilts for the 2012 Haxtun Corn Festival Quilt Show Sept. 29 at the Haxtun Community
Center, 125 E. Wilson, Haxtun. The show will be open from 11 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

Even if the quilts have been entered before, they can be brought back and shown again unless
they were winners. This is going to be a judged show, but quilters have the choice if they want
their quilt judged or just shown.

High Plains Heritage Quilters are also going to have a bed turning. The quilts for this need to be
“2 Color Quilts.” Anyone interested in participating should contact Kathy Pfaltzgraff at
970-774-7338.

For all other questions, please contact Pat Hadeen at 970-774-6469.
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